Report
Awareness on Breast cancer
28" October 2021

Dr Sharmila Sardesai Correia , Co-founder of "Muskaan" a support group for cancer patients
was invited to deliver a lecture on ¢ Breast cancer awareness’ to Women’s Studies students,
and faculty. The talk was open for all. The talk was delivered on 28 October 2021 from 11.00
am. to 1.00 p.m. This talk was organized as a part of the course WSO-111: Women’s
Health: Critical Debates. The syllabus of this course deals with special issues related to
women’s health such as menopause, cervical and breast cancer.

The resource person spoke about the issues related with special emphasis on breast cancer.
The talk was very informative, and all the participants took part actively in the discussion on
identifying the symptoms as a preventive step for breast cancer. Dr. Sharmila requested the
participants to spread the message and help in breaking the stigma around the cancer.

A total of 16 students and staff members were present for the lecture on Breast cancer
awareness.
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